
And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
EASTER BREAK, 4TH – 18TH APRIL  

School closes at the usual time on Friday 1st April and we return on Tuesday 19th April. 
Have a lovely Easter. 
 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Please forgive me. I have been trying very hard to sort out our 100% attendance for Spring and ignore Covid related 
absences.  I think I’ve got it right but I’m only human after all. If you thing I’m wrong and have missed someone 
please let me know. 
Have a fabulous Easter Break. 
Take care, Mr Southern 

 
STARS of the Week 

         

 

Reception – Louie, Scarlett 

Year 1 – David, Skylah 

Year 2 – Lily-Rose, Andrew 

Year 3 – Olivia, Myles 

Year 4 – The whole of Year 4 

Year 5 – Benjamin, Lucas 

Year 6 – Charlie, India 
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Ping Pong 
Raffle Winner 

 

Jonny 
Year 4 

 

5 Week Challenge Ping Pong Raffle Winners 

 

Reception Daisy O  

Year 1  Alex 

Year 2  Kaleesi 

Year 3  Pola 

Year 4  Ellie 

Year 5  Gabriel  

Year 6  Ruby 



 

CHURCH LINKS 
 

There are no Whizz kids or Message bus session this week. 

They will restart after the Easter break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like any further information, then please email us at 

info@christchurchpennington.com 
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                                            THINGS TO DO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Plant sale to be held on 

Saturday 2nd April 2022 
At Pennington Hall Park near the café  

12.30 to 3pm 

In aid of Pennington Hall Park Community garden and 1st Lowton Scout funds 

Golborne Girls Football Club  
Golborne Girls FC are looking for girls in Year 3 and Year 4 to join their Under 9s 
team. They train on Tuesdays 6-7pm at Golborne Sports Club, if interested, please 
contact welfare@golbornegirlsfc.com or go along on Tuesday for a free taster 
session. 
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